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Lundy Class  

We have been solving problems involving decimals in maths.   We have been learning how to 

add greater detail to our sentences – using expanded noun phrases, independent clauses and 

adding commas to ensure the meaning is clear.   In art, we have been planning our final piece 

of artwork, which we will create after half term.  We have been playing glockenspiels in 

music and learning how to fit notes of different durations together into a composition based 

around 3 notes.  The Y5 have been out of school completing a ‘speed check’ activity with a 

police officer.  Well done to Y6 for running the book and cake sale - £262 was raised.  Thank 

you to all of you for supporting the school council. 

Have a lovely half term holiday everyone!  

 

On the first Monday back please wear your PE kit as you will be doing PE. 
 

Y5 Home Learning  
Reading  

We expect you to read at least 5 minutes every day – you can read to an adult (as it’s always 

good to read aloud to practise your expression) or talk to your adult about what you have 

read.   

Read the book you have chosen from the book sale – complete a book review for it and 

bring into school to display. 

 

Y6 Home Learning 
Reading  

We expect you to read at least 5 minutes every day – your SATs reading will count as 2 of 

your weekly reads so please record it in your home learning book.   

 

Complete the following pages of your SATs books: 

English Reading – pages 22, 23, 24, 25, 26 and 27. (If you want to, you can do page 20 - there 

is a puzzle to complete!) 

Maths SATs Questions – pages 4, 10, 19 and 20 

Arithmetic – page 29, 38, 39 and 42 

 

Please bring in your SATs books on Wednesday ready for Thursday.  If 

you need any help with it, I am available any lunchtime. 
 

 
Executive Head Teacher: Melanie Smallwood 
Head of School: Karen Lintin  

 

 

    

                                   
 

  

mailto:admin@bishopstawton-primary.org
http://www.bishopstawtonprimary.devon.sch.uk/

